ANNA SCHARF

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 23

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

April 5, 2023

Timothy G. Sekerak

Chief Clerk of the House

State Capitol Building

Salem, OR 97301

RE: Potential Conflict of Interest on HB 3042A
Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

In accordance with House Rules, I respectfully submit to you in writing my potential conflict of interest
state on HB 3042A, as stated during today’s House Floor Session.

Statement Issue:

“As HB 3042A relates to rent increases, I want to declare a potential conflict of interest as I am married to
the owner of a farm with multiple rental houses.”

Sincerely,
Anna Scharf 5

State Representative — HD 23

Office Address: 900 Court St. NE, Salem, OR 97301 - (503) 986-1423
Rep.AnnaScharf@oregonlegislature.gov - www.oregonlegislature.gov/Scharf



